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Joseph J. Berke, M.D License:No. - 647-01
3333-East Jefferson
Detroit, MI 48207

Dear Dr. Berke:

Thank you for your letter dated December 11, 1981, informing us of the steps-

you have taken to correct the noncompliance which we brought to your attention
in our letter dated November 16,~1981.

Your-proposed method 'of analyzing wipe tests has bec t reviewed by B. J. Holt
of our Materials Licensing Branch and is acceptable. .However, requests for
license amendments should be directed to the Licensing Branch along with the
appropriate fee. You may obtain information regarding license amendments by
calling (312) 932-2747 or 932-2625. We will examine these matters during a
future inspection.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

.-

.

D. J E eniawski, Chief
Materials Radiation Protection
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